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Adirondack	Architectural	Heritage	(AARCH)	has	partnered	with	two	volunteer	groups,	the	Friends	of	
Hurricane	Mountain	and	the	Friends	of	St.	Regis	Mountain	Fire	Tower	to	facilitate	the	restoration,	
interpretation,	and	management	of	the	Hurricane	Mountain	and	St.	Regis	Mountain	fire	towers.	

Both	groups	were	formed	to	advocate	for	the	preservation	and	public	use	of	these	towers,	which	were	
built	in	the	early	20th	century	to	protect	Adirondack	forests	from	devastating	forest	fires.	In	November,	
2014,	the	New	York	State	Department	of	Conservation	(DEC)	issued	a	final	unit	management	plan	that	
would	recognize	the	historic	significance	of	the	towers	and	allow	for	their	restoration.	

 


